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October 26, 2006

Oregon Public Utility Commission
550 Capitol Street NE, Ste 215
Salem, OR 97301-2551

Attention: Vikie Bailey-Goggins, Administrator
Regulatory and Technical Support

RE: Withdrawal of Advice No. 06-001
Docket No. UE-177

On January 23, 2006 PacifiCorp filed Advice No. 06-001 with a requested effective date of
March 8, 2006. Per the agreement of Commission Staff and the parties, this filing was held in
abeyance pending the adoption of rules in the AR 499 rulemaking proceeding. Pursuant to the
Administrative Law Judge’s September 27, 2006 Memorandum and the October 17, 2006
prehearing conference, the company now withdraws Advice No. 06-001 in its entirety.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please call Laura Beane at (503) 813-5542.
Sincerely,
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Andrea L. Kelly
Vice President, Regulation

Enclosures



